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I hereby sumbit regarding the management of public land in NSW, including state forests 
and the national park estate. I believe that these lands are important reservoirs of the 
natural environment and provide a safe place for countless animal and plant species who 
deserve complete protection. I feel that these areas should be maintained with respect for 
the forementioned species in perpetuity. This obviously would require a complete ban of 
all hunting activities within the public lands, state forests and national parks. I feel that 
recreational activities should be allowed to some degree but minimal development of 
facilities should be considered. Yours Sincerely, Chaitanya Morly-Southall 


